
 

 
 
January 25, 2007 
Circular No. 010-2007 
 
 
 
 
General Manager 
Panama City 
 
 

Reference: Cash Declaration Forms 
 
 
Dear General Manager:  
 
Due to the provisions stipulated in Agreement No. 8-2006, banks must continue to use the cash 
declaration forms SB-EF-CH and SB-EFC. When the banks print new forms, the 'SB' in the title 
must be changed to 'UAF'. 
 
Aiming to keep the institutions from incurring in more costs, they can use the existing printed 
forms until they are exhausted.  
 
Without anything else in particular, we undersign. 
 
Attentively, 
 
 
 
Olegario Barrelier 
Superintendent 
 
/ism 
 
 


